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18th March 2021  
Dear Friends,  
 
On behalf of everyone in Pieta, I would like to thank you sincerely for your very kind and wonderful support 
for the work of Pieta and your most recent generous donation of €1,000.00 received 16/03/2021 regarding 
prize money won at the Banking Smarts Challenge.  We are forever grateful for your very kind thoughts, 
your support is so important to us. 
 
Your support allows us to sustain our service which provides one to one counselling for people who are 
suicidal, people engaging in self-harming behaviours and people who are bereaved by suicide. 
 
Our service is free of charge. 
 
In 2020 Pieta received 80% of its income through fundraising and donations.  Support from people like you 
is vital to us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

 

 

________________________________ 

Dee Hayden 
 
Fundraising Department 
Email: dee.hayden@pieta.ie 
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